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Round one at Little Sandy on March 29th – CANCELLED 
Round two at Little Egypt on April 26th – CANCELLED 
Round three at Red Fox T-N-T on May 24th - CANCELLED 
 
Due to the ongoing worldwide health pandemic concerning the COVID-19 virus, and with the current 
federal, state, and local rules, regulations, and recommendations, the SIGPS has made the decision 
to cancel Round one at Little Sandy scheduled for March 29th as well as Round two at Little Egypt 
scheduled for April 26th & Round three at Red Fox T-N-T scheduled for May 24th. As with all 
decisions, first and foremost we take the health, safety & well being of our racers, families, fans, and 
sponsors into account. 
 
We hope to reschedule these events and will announce further details at a later date. We plan on 
getting the 2020 SIGPS racing season underway as soon as conditions allow. Stay tuned to 
sigps.com and our facebook page @sigps for further details. 
 
More details and information on the COVID-19 virus including how to keep you and your families safe 
can be found at the following websites. 
https://www.in.gov/coronavirus/ 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/  
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